
June, 2014 
Dear Church friends, 
 
We all love to share “a cup of cold water”, the profoundly good news of Christian Science, 
with receptive hearts.  The purpose of this letter is to acquaint you with how a group of 
us has been doing that at an unusual venue, and invite your prayerful and financial 
support as we continue this year.  We appreciate your sharing this letter as widely as 
you can, posting it if possible, along with the card. 
 
The event is Burning Man 2014, a temporary city of over 60,000 who meet for a week in 
the Nevada desert to share art, music, a gift-based economy, and free thinking.  For a 
number of years, a few students of Christian Science have been a part of this community, 
sharing the good news of Christian Science healing.  This blossomed into a somewhat 
larger group giving Christian Science lectures in 2012 and again in 2013 to some 
wide-open listeners. 
 
Our informal group of Christian Scientists will be bringing John Tyler, CSB, a member of 
the Christian Science Board of Lectureship, to interested and hungering hearts this year. 
In addition to supporting the lectures, the group will be washing feet again (a very 
well-received gift offered last year), giving away copies of the Bible and Science and 
Health, and offering prayer or Christian Science treatment to any who request it.  
 
Though the group participating in the desert is not large, the positive impact of sharing 
the Comforter is huge!  Support by all who love the good it can accomplish is invaluable, 
and we invite you to join us in this.   Here are three specific areas we welcome your 
participation: 
 

● Please join us in prayer in support of our time there from August 24 - 
September 1 2014: prayer that sees man as whole, pure, good, including all 
coming to Burning Man.  We would appreciate prayer now as well, as we prepare. 

● Send us books to give away!  We're looking for loved, used copies of Science 
and Health and the Bible to give away as gifts at our camp.  Written in or 
underlined is OK.  Books may be sent to Christian Science at Burning Man, Care of 
First Church of Christ, Scientist, 795 West Peckham Ln., Reno, NV 89509. 

● Give financial support.  Lecture fees, vehicle rentals, gas, and food are some of 
the expenses that will be covered by donations from individuals and churches. 
Thank you in advance!   Checks may be made payable to “Cal Berkeley CSO” with 
a memo line of “Burning Man”, sent to Christian Science Organization, 2601 Durant 
Avenue, Berkeley, CA 94720.  Any amount is appreciated. 

 
You can find more information, videos of the Burning Man lectures, pictures, links to 
articles, and may donate online via PayPal here: http://spiritualplaya.org/donate/. 
 

Thank you for your interest, prayers and support! 
Lovingly, 
The Christian Science at Burning Man team 
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